
 

 

Hello May!!  

I know everyone is excited for the wonderful weather we have been having, and I see all the projects 
going on around the neighborhood, which is wonderful! I am hoping everyone will be joining us for LW 
Day Saturday, May 17, 2025. Also, looking forward to the Neighborhood Garage Sale which brings traffic 
so please be mindful of those walking and shopping! 

Couple of updates: 

• Blinds have been installed in the gym, which look great. 
• New fencing has been installed at the Clubhouse and will be installed at the Old Fannin 

entrance. 
• Updates have been made to gates at both pools. 
• Fencing installed at Clubhouse to keep the garbage cans from view. 

COVENANT REMINDER 

PETS 
Pets shall be kept on a leash and under control of their owner when they are outside the 

owner’s lot and must not be a nuisance to other residents. Also, be mindful of picking up your 
pets’ excrements and disposing of them at your home and not your neighbors OR the 

clubhouse garbage cans.  
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Kim Neighbors 
 

 Reminder to review our neighborhood website for information i.e., newsletters, minutes of 
meetings, financials, clubhouse rental, pool card request, pictures of events, etc.  
http://laurelwoodofms.org/ 


